
 

RE :Award Recognition in Korea 

  

 

On November of 2011, Kenneth Lim accepted an IAI (Building SMART) award for Swee Hong’s 
involvement in Building Information Modeling (BIM) technology held in Korea. 

Building SMART (IAI) Korea has been established since 1998 and consists of 109 members 
including 66 companies, 10 associations and 31 universities. The organization aims to promote 
research and application of BIM in the building and construction field industry. 

 


